Credence Primary School

P.O. Box  21146

Heidedal

9306

54 Poppy Crescent
Heuwelsig
Dear Mr & Mrs DeWaal
Thank you for your contribution of R 430.00 Cash towards the “Funds for Food” program.  

Even though this project is in its inaugural year, it has been a resounding success and learners and staff alike agree that it should become an annual event.

The staff and principal would like to thank you for your support and hope to rely on your continued support in the future.

Thanking You

………………………

PRINCIPAL

M.G. Blundell

Credence Primary School

P.O. Box  21146

Heidedal

9306

39 Twickenhan Rd.
Auckland Park
Dear Mr & Mrs Hilton
Thank you for your contribution of 58 Cans of food towards the “Funds for Food” program.  

Even though this project is in its inaugural year, it has been a resounding success and learners and staff alike agree that it should become an annual event.

The staff and principal would like to thank you for your support and hope to rely on your continued support in the future.

Thanking You

………………………

PRINCIPAL

M.G. Blundell

Credence Primary School

P.O. Box  21146

Heidedal

9306

87 Beach Walk
Gonubie
Dear Mr. Carter
Thank you for your contribution of R 500.00 Cash towards the “Funds for Food” program.  

Even though this project is in its inaugural year, it has been a resounding success and learners and staff alike agree that it should become an annual event.

The staff and principal would like to thank you for your support and hope to rely on your continued support in the future.

Thanking You

………………………

PRINCIPAL

M.G. Blundell

Credence Primary School

P.O. Box  21146

Heidedal

9306

22 Marine Parade
Umhlanga
Dear Mr. & Mrs Houghton
Thank you for your contribution of 20kg Maize towards the “Funds for Food” program.  

Even though this project is in its inaugural year, it has been a resounding success and learners and staff alike agree that it should become an annual event.

The staff and principal would like to thank you for your support and hope to rely on your continued support in the future.

Thanking You

………………………

PRINCIPAL

M.G. Blundell

Credence Primary School

P.O. Box  21146

Heidedal

9306

10 Walmer Ave.
Sydenham
Dear Mr. & Mrs DuPont
Thank you for your contribution of 42 Cans of food towards the “Funds for Food” program.  

Even though this project is in its inaugural year, it has been a resounding success and learners and staff alike agree that it should become an annual event.

The staff and principal would like to thank you for your support and hope to rely on your continued support in the future.

Thanking You

………………………

PRINCIPAL

M.G. Blundell

Credence Primary School

P.O. Box  21146

Heidedal

9306

103 Mangosuthu Rd.
Wentworth
Dear Mrs. Nonhlanhla
Thank you for your contribution of R 600 Cash towards the “Funds for Food” program.  

Even though this project is in its
[image: image1] inaugural year, it has been a resounding success and learners and staff alike agree that it should become an annual event.

The staff and principal would like to thank you for your support and hope to rely on your continued support in the future.

Thanking You

………………………

PRINCIPAL

M.G. Blundell

Note: For purposes of this demonstration the merged data is being shown in red. Scroll down to see the various letters.








